
Dear Blossom Hill Families, 

The 2019/2020 School Year is right around the corner, and it is going to be an 
exciting one.  Welcome to all new and returning families!  My name is Jennifer 
Shapiro, and I am pleased and honored to be your Home & School Club President this 
year.  The Home & School Club is a non-profit organization that supports the students, 
teachers, administrators, and families at our school. We are so fortunate to attend an 
incredible school where all members of our school community work tirelessly for our 
children. 
 There are two key components where we need your help to continue to keep 
Blossom Hill one of the top schools in the area – your donations and your time.  Our 
largest fundraiser of the year is One Check.  Your One Check donation covers many 
programs and expenses, including back-to-school student supplies, technology 
(Chromebooks and iPads), student enrichment (library, Project Cornerstone, Mileage 
Club, The Swarm), community involvement (Harvest Festival, Safe Routes to School, 
Movie Night), and so much more.  I encourage everyone to donate today at the level 
at which you are comfortable.  Don’t forget to get your matching donations if your 
employer offers it.  One Check – Click to Donate Now. 
 There are many and varied volunteer opportunities throughout the year at 
Blossom Hill. There is something for everyone. You can learn more about these 
wonderful opportunities for you to personally enrich your child’s educational 
experience by attending the Welcome Coffee and Volunteer Fair on Thursday, August 
15th in the MPR as well as Back to School Night on Thursday, August 22nd. Also, check 
out our website at hsc.blossomhill.org, our Facebook page at facebook.com/BHHSC or 
contact volunteers@blossomhill.org. 
 I am excited to start another amazing school year and am looking forward to 
sharing it with everyone in the Blossom Hill community. 

Fondly, 
Jennifer Shapiro 
Blossom Hill Home & School Club President 2019/2020 
president@blossomhill.org
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